
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 R E D H I L L  S C H O O L  

Headteacher ~ Mr J Clayton BA (Hons) NPQH 

Web-site: www.redhill.dudley.sch.uk  ~ E-mail: info@redhill.dudley.sch.uk 

Junction Road, Stourbridge, West Midlands, DY8 1JX ~ Tel: (01384) 816355 ~ Fax: (01384) 816356 

Redhill School is a member of Stour Vale Academy Trust 

Stour Vale Academy Trust is a Limited Company ~ Registered number 07865663 
  

“Commitment to excellence” 

17th October 2022 

     

Year 11 Post-16 Evening – Tuesday 15th November 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

As part of our programme to support Year 11 students and parents as they make choices 

about their next steps on leaving Redhill, we are inviting you to our annual Post-16 

evening on Tuesday 15th November 2022, starting at 5:30pm. 

 

As part of our Careers Education and Independent Advice and Guidance programme, 

students have already received assemblies and completed PSHE work on their futures, 

making positive choices and exploring the application processes for Post-16 provision. 

 

On the Post-16 evening, a number of our local providers will be based in classrooms 

where they will present their organisation to you and your child, giving you a flavour of 

what courses are offered; the entry requirements and in addition answer any questions 

that you may have. We have invited a range of local colleges, sixth-forms, vocational 

providers, apprenticeship providers and teams from public service and the armed 

services. A prospectus or information leaflet from each institution will also be available to 

students or parents. You will have the opportunity to attend presentations from at least 

three Post-16 providers, which students will select during a tutor time session on 

Wednesday 19th October 2022. Prior to this session, I encourage you to discuss your 

child’s ambitions for Post-16 provision so that they make the most informed and 

appropriate choices for this important event. Colleges and providers who have confirmed 

attendance are: 

 

 King Edward VI College 

 Old Swinford Hospital School 

 Dudley 6th 

 Dudley College 

 Halesowen College 

 Invictus Sixth Form 

 Kidderminster College 

 Haybridge Sixth Form 

 The Bewdley School Sixth Form 

 Juniper Training 

 Nova Training 

 Apprenticeship Works 

 

I am confident that the evening will prove to be of real value, allowing our Year 11 

students to make an informed decision about their future learning pathway. To find out 

more information and students views on the evening, please do look at the Careers 

section on our Redhill School website. 

 

If you are unable to attend, please complete the attached slip and return it to your 

son/daughter’s form tutor no later than Friday 21st October 2022. 
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Yours sincerely 

 
 

Mr J Bacciochi 

Assistant Headteacher – Designated Safeguarding Lead, Attendance and 

Careers 

 

 

 

 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Reply slip – to form tutor 
 

POST-16 EVENING - Tuesday 15th November 2022 

 

Name of student:____________________________                              Form: ____ 

 

I am unable to attend the Post-16 Evening on Tuesday 15th November 2022 

 

Signed: __________________________________ Parent / Carer.            

 

Date: _______________ 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


